PUBLIC NOTICE

In a meeting on August 24, 2023, the Texas Parks and Wildlife
Commission (the Commission) will consider autheorizing the
acquisition of approximately 42 acres at the Las Palomas Wildlife
Management Area. The public will have an opportunity to comment
on the proposed transaction before the Commission takes action.

The meeting will start at 9:00 a.m. at the Texas Parks and Wildlife
Department Headquarters, 4200 Smith School Road, Austin,
Texas 78744.

Prior to the meeting, public comment may be submitted to Stan David,
Land Conservation, Texas Parks and Wildlife Department, 4200 Smith
School Road, Austin, Texas 78744, or by email to stan.david@tpwd.
texas.gov, or via the department's website at www.ipwd.texas.gov.
Visit the TPWD website at tpwd texas.gov for the latest information
regarding the Commission meeting.




